From:

Elaine Stewart

To:

Smith and Bybee Lakes Management Committee

Date:

Wed, Oct 25, 2000 10:06 AM

Subject: B

Budget message to Metro

FYI- this is the email that I sent to my department director this morning, to convey the management committee's discussion last night. The discussion will also be reflected in the meeting notes:

The Smith and Bybee Lakes Management Committee met last night and reviewed the draft budget for fiscal year 2001-02. The committee endorsed the budget as drafted. The committee also noted that the initial contributions to the trust fund (from landfill activities) were not intended to be the sole source of funding for Smith and Bybee Lakes Wildlife Area, and they encourage Metro to seek additional funding for Smith and Bybee lakes.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

-Elaine

Elaine M. Stewart Smith and Bybee Lakes Wildlife Area Manager Metro 600 NE Grand Ave. Portland, OR 97232-2736

503.797.1515 phone 503.797.1849 fax stewarte@metro.dst.or.us

CC:

Patricia Sullivan